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Survey amongst Ukrainians in Danish agriculture 

In cooperation with the Association of Ukrainians in Denmark (AUD) SEGES has conducted a survey 
amongst Ukrainians who are working or were previously working in Danish agriculture. In the spring of 2022, 
SEGES has been analysing the survey results.  

SEGES’ purpose of conducting the survey was 1) to identify areas for improvement in terms of OHS for 
migrant farm workers; and 2) to identify factors to be aware of and take into consideration when working to 
improve health and safety for migrant farm workers in Denmark. In such ways, knowledge from the survey 
aims to support SEGES’ work on migrant farm workers’ safety in agriculture, and to support the development 
of safety communication tools for migrant farm workers in Denmark. 

 


